HONOUR AVENUE
GRACEVILLE

Suburban Centre Improvement Project

Construction starts at Honour Avenue centre

Brisbane City Council is working with the local community
to breathe life back into the shopping centre strip along
Honour Avenue between Mortlake Road and Wylie Street,
through the Honour Avenue Graceville Suburban Centre
Improvement Project (SCIP).

Council is spending $3.75 million on streetscape
improvements for this important community hub, which
includes a $375,000 contribution from property owners in
the shopping strip.

Since 1996, Council has invested more than $41 million in
46 suburban centres across Brisbane such as Kenmore,
Cannon Hill and St Lucia. Improvements at the Honour
Avenue centre will include new street trees, garden beds,
seating, artwork and footpath upgrades that will make
the area more attractive and increase foot traffic for local
businesses.

Over the past year, Council has worked with the Honour
Avenue Graceville SCIP Community Reference Group
(comprising property owners, community groups and
residents) to develop the SCIP.

During construction Council will minimise disruption to
businesses and residents within the precinct and access
to all shops will be maintained during trading hours.
Night works will be required and nearby properties
may experience some construction noise, low levels of
vibration and increased lighting.

The official opening of the new SCIP will be in in mid-
2016. We thank you for your support of this exciting
project for Graceville.

Cr Amanda Cooper
Chairman,

Neighbourhood Planning and
Development Assessment
Committee
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You're invited to the launch of
construction

Join Neighbourhood Planning and Development
Assessment Committee Chairman Councillor
Amanda Cooper and Tennyson Ward Councillor
Nicole Johnston at a free morning tea to celebrate
the launch of construction.

Date: Thursday 22 October 2015
Time: 10am-12 noon

Venue: Corner Honour Avenue and Bank Street,
Graceville




